
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 11th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

May Procession 
 

Our partnership of parishes will be once again hosting a May Procession. This year the procession 
will take place on Sunday 4th May, at 3.30pm, at St Patrick`s R.C. Church, Mellor Street, Packmoor. 
 
All of our children and their families are very warmly invited to attend. Children who are receiving 
the sacrament of First Holy Communion this summer are particularly encouraged to attend. 
 
This year a May Queen will be chosen from fellow parish school St. John the Evangelist Catholic 
Academy. 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at the May Procession. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Davis 
Head of School 
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